
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Start your engines!!! 

 

Dr. Callum Lamont is a GPT1 trainee who joined Brecken Health Bunbury in January 2022. 

Callum has always been a petrol head and raced go-karts in London from a young age but 

only started competing in motorsport in 2019. Since then, the car has gone from strength to 

strength and is now a regular podium contender with Brecken Health Racing currently 

sitting 3rd in the Motorsport Australia Formula Vee 1200 WA State Championship. 

The cars are only 475kg including the driver and are powered by a 1200cc Volkswagen 

engine. Race meets happen around 9 times per year and it’s a real family event so if you 

have a petrol head in the family, please feel free to bring them down to any of our race 

events and they can have a sit-in the car. Callum is proudly sponsored by Brecken Health 

and would like to thank them again for sponsoring the car this year. 

 

 


